Mr. Sam Kajimura
Electronic Musical
Instrument Group
YAMAHA CORPORATION
10-1, Nakazawa-cho
Hamamatsu, 430, Japan

1 September 1988

Dear Mr. Kajimura:

Thank you for your letter and the phone call to say goodbye before your departure. I am sorry that I was not able to take your call.

I look forward to our continued association even though the distance will be greater. In fact, over the last years I have probably been to Japan more often than to Los Angeles. Perhaps I will see you soon.

Sincerely.

John Chowning Director CCRMA

JC/hmk